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BURNETT ROAD UPGRADES 

FROM ISLAND HIGHWAY TO THE E&N RAIL TRAIL 

 
ADVISORY TO RESIDENTS 

 
 
The Town of View Royal will be carrying out improvements on the east side of Burnett 
Road, from the Island Highway to the new E&N Rail Trail. Key components of the project 
include the installation of a concrete sidewalk, designated bike lane and associated 
improvements to drainage infrastructure. 
 
Construction is tentatively scheduled to commence October 26th, 2016 and is anticipated 
to take approximately six to seven weeks to complete, however this is dependent on 
favourable weather. The General Contractor for the project is Victoria Contracting and 
Municipal Maintenance Corporation (VCMMC). 
 
Hours of work will be from 7:30AM to 4:00PM, Monday to Friday. Lane closures with 
alternating single lane traffic will be in effect during these times throughout the 
construction period. 
 
Emergency vehicles will be treated with utmost priority and will have immediate access 
as required. Traffic Control Persons will be situated in the work zone to assist 
pedestrians and cyclists. 
 
We ask that you lower your speed and use caution when travelling past the work zone. 
 
For further information regarding this project, please contact the Town’s Engineering 
Department at (250) 479-6800. 


